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Hamp on Park Hawks are: 

Hardworking, g,  

Welcoming, Kind,  

Safe 

 
 
 
 

 

The Vancouver Warriors 

have officially clinched a 

berth in the playoffs and 

will be hosting a home 

playoff game on 

Saturday, April 26 at 

7:00pm at Rogers Arena 

against the Rochester 

Knighthawks! 

As a thank you, we’ve 

included a special ticket 

voucher link below for our 

school. We’d love to have 

you join us and help pack 

the arena as we chase the 

championship — your 

support would mean the 

world to our team! 

 

Calendar Dates 

• Friday April 25 – District Pro-D Day – School not in session  

• Monday April 28 – Class Photos  

• Tuesday April 29 – PAC Hot Lunch – Subway 

• Wednesday May 14 – Early Dismissal – 1 pm  

École Westwood Elementary PAC 
• Our next PAC meeting is May 13th  at 7pm in the library and via MS Teams  

PAC e-mail: westwoodpachub@gmail.com 
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